
Narody Severa-Bolsheretsk Salmon Fishery 
 

  
Stakeholder Notification – Withdrawal from MSC Assessment 

  
 
MRAG Americas, Inc., and the fishery clients, Narody Severa and Bolsheretsk, advise that the Narody 
Severa-Bolsheretsk Salmon Fishery has been withdrawn from MSC assessment. The fishery did not 
achieve certification during an extended period authorized by an MSC variation, so has exceeded the 
allowable time for completing assessment. 
  
More information is available on these fisheries at https://www.msc.org/track-a-fishery/fisheries-in-the-
program/exiting-the-program, or by contacting Bob Trumble at: 
  
MRAG Americas, Inc. 
10051 5th St. N., Suite 105 
St. Petersburg FL 338702 
Ph: 1-727-563-9070 
Fax: 1-727-563-0207 
certification@mragamericas.com  
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